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Vallese di Oppeano, 28/09/2020 
 
 
 
DECLARATION OF CONFORMITY  
 
 
The undersigned Gianluca Bosetto, acting on behalf of Beper Srl hereby declares under his sole 
responsibility that the 
 
 
Product : ELECTRIC KETTLE – Item N°:  P101BOL100 

Brand:   BEPER 

Producer Item’s code: HHB1793 

 
 
meets the essential requirements of the following European directives and regulations:  
 
 
 
EMC 2014/30/EU DIRECTIVE 
 
The essential requirements of the directive have been verified by applying the following standards: 
 
EN 55014-1: 2006 + A1 + A2 
EN 55014-1: 2017 
EN 55014-2: 2015 
EN 61000-3-2: 2014 
EN 61000-3-3: 2013 
 
as resulted from the test reports n. 50160089001 dated 04/07/2018. 
 

 
 

 
LVD 2014/35/EU DIRECTIVE  
 
The essential requirements of the directive have been verified by applying the following standards: 
 
EN60335-1: 2012+A11+A13 
EN 60335-2-15: 2016 
EN 62233: 2008 
 
as resulted from the test report n. 50142634001 dated 26/06/2018 and n. 50142634001 dated 
26/07/2018. 
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2015/863/EU RoHS DIRECTIVE 
 
as resulted from the test report n. NGBEC2000662901 del 09/04/2020.  
 

 
 

 
REGULATIONS (CE) 1935/2004 and (EU) n.10/2011 and its amendments ; (EU) No.284/2011; 
(EU) 2016/1416 ; (EU) 2017/752; CM/Res(2013)9   
 
as resulted from the test report n. NGBEC2000662505 dated 06/05/2020. 
 

 
 

 
REGULATIONS (EU) 801/2013 dated 22/08/2013 
 
as resulted from the test report n. 50255834001 dated 24/05/2019. 
 

 
 

 
REGULATION REACH (EC) No. 1907/2006 
 
as resulted from the test report n. NGBEC2003995402 dated 16/09/2020. 
 

 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Gianluca Bosetto 
Managing Director 
 
 


